
 
 

 
 
Interim Results - webcast 
 
On Tuesday 23 August Refining NZ will announce its interim financial results for the six 
months ending 30 June, 2016. 
 
Refining NZ is always looking to improve on its communication to shareholders. On the 23rd 
the results briefing will be available to view on the Company website from 9am. To register 
for the webcast visit www.refiningnz.com. 
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